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Date:  November 18, 2018

To:       
Cc:       
Subject:      
Reference:  Triumph Group Supplier Quality Assurance Manual (SQAM001)
Attachment:    
This letter is to advise that       has been placed into the Triumph Group Supplier Performance Improvement Program (SPIP).  The SPIP is utilized with Triumph Suppliers that have been identified as not meeting our performance requirements.  

SPIP is used to formally review the performance information that has resulted in the unacceptable Supplier performance, develop and document a Supplier recovery plan along with a progress review schedule to ensure the plans completion. 
The outcome of the Triumph Group Supplier Performance Improvement Program may lead to your continued approval, placement on probation, or removal from the Triumph Group Approved Supplier Listing.  

After receipt of this letter, you will be contacted and receive further information concerning the Supplier Performance Improvement Program, coordinate a Problem Definition Meeting to discuss the specific performance issues, set forth the expectations for a recovery plan and the development of a progress review schedule.  

Please refer to the data package enclosed that represents your company’s current performance over the past 12 months.

Please contact me directly with any questions or comments you may have.  

Respectfully,

  
@triumphgroup.com  
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